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If Aberdeen Grammar School is concerned by a candidate’s result, it can request a clerical check and/or a marking review of the script.

The check/review can lead to a change of grade either up or down. 

A request will be submitted if there is clear and compelling evidence that there is a reasonable possibility that an error may have occurred with the marking or totalling of marks in a candidate’s script. In general terms a request will be submitted when the assessment evidence is consistent and points to an award at least two bands above the final award. 

Deadlines:
8th August for priority marking reviews (those pupils who have a conditional university offer)
12th August for marking review for those pupils who do not have a conditional offer.

Further detail is available in the letter issued in April, also available on our website: Post Results: policy and procedures.

